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VRE to Operate Reduced “S Schedule” Service on Inauguration Day 
 
Alexandria, VA  -  On January 20, 2017, Inauguration Day, the Virginia Railway Express will operate on an 

“S Schedule,” which will offer reduced service from the normal operating schedule.  Specific train times 

can be found at www.vre.org under “Schedules.”  Only trains with an “S” above the train number on the 

schedule will operate. 

VRE’s decision to reduce service was based on a number of factors, including expected rail congestion in 

and around Union Station due to the increase in the number of Amtrak trains, projected delays resulting 

from increased security across the network, and the Federal Government’s decision to make the day a 

holiday for federal workers within the National Capital Region. 

About the Virginia Railway Express (VRE)  
 
VRE is the tenth largest commuter rail service in the U.S. and is a transportation partnership of the Northern 
Virginia and Potomac & Rappahannock Transportation Commissions. VRE’s mission is to provide safe, cost 
effective, accessible, reliable, convenient, and customer responsive commuter-oriented rail passenger service. It 
provides over 4.5 million rides annually in northern Virginia and Washington D.C. and its offices are based in 
Alexandria, VA. Visit our website at: www.vre.org  
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